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                                                                                 John Ferneley College 

  

19th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians of Year 9, 
 

Year 9 Meet the Tutor Evening ~ Wednesday 25th January 2023, from 5pm 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend our Year 9 Meet the Tutor Evening, being 
held on Wednesday 25th January 2023, from 5pm at John Ferneley College. All appointments will take 
place in the main school building - restaurant and Culture zone. Upon arriving, please make your way to 
reception to sign in.   
 
This evening is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s tutor in person, to discuss their progress and 
to ask any questions you may have, following the recent Year 9 Options evening.  
 
Book your face-to-face appointment slot online: 
To sign up for the event, please follow the link below. Please note that the deadline to sign up for this event 
is Tuesday 24th January at 8pm.  
 
Sign up here > https://johnferneleycollege.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
 
Please bear in mind that we limit the discussion time with each tutor. If, however, you feel that a longer 
discussion is necessary, or you cannot attend this evening, you can make further arrangements with your 
child’s tutor directly. Please contact them via email in the first instance. A reminder that staff email 
addresses can be found on the school website, here > www.johnferneley.org/emailaddresses   
 
Please ensure you arrive ahead of your allocated time slot to ensure you get the full time with your 
child’s tutor. 
 
Our tutor team are looking forward to meeting with you.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Robinson 
Assistant Headteacher: Key Stage 3 Progress Lead 
hrobinson@johnferneley.org  
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